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Voluntary Contribution:  This year’s contribution will be spent on a set of ipads to enhance children’s learning.  Thank you to all who have contributed so far. Any further contributions can be sent for the attention of Sharon O’Driscoll.
Cabbies: Thank you to all parents who volunteered to cut branches.  We were delighted with the response and cabbies are once again open for business!
Sciath na Scol: The match v Timoleague NS takes place Friday 26 September and the cancelled match v Minane Bridge has been rescheduled for Tuesday 30 September.
Cross Country Running:  This event will be held in Macroom on Wednesday 8 October.  Tracksuits to be worn Thursday and Friday this week to facilitate trials and training. (1st -6th class only)
WOW: The final walk on Wednesday takes place on 24 September.  We had wonderful weather each week and the children enjoyed and benefited from the fresh air before school.  Thank you to all parents who helped with organising the walks.
Confirmation Date:  A date for your diary Wednesday 15 April 2015 in St John’s Church, Aghabullogue. We wish God’s blessing on the children and their teachers during their preparations. 
Regards
Sharon O’Driscoll

 

 


